
 

 
 
Gusbourne PLC 
Relations with Shareholders  
 
 
The Company remains committed to listening and communicating openly with its 
shareholders to ensure that its strategy, business model and performance are 
clearly understood. 
 
The AGM is the main forum for dialogue with retail shareholders and the Board. 
The Notice of Meeting is sent to shareholders at least 21 days before the meeting. 
The chairs of the Board and all committees, together with all other Directors, 
routinely attend the AGM and are available to answer questions raised by 
shareholders. For each vote, the number of proxy votes received for, against and 
withheld is announced at the meeting. The results of the AGM are subsequently 
published via RNS. 
 
The Board as a whole is kept informed of the views and concerns of major 
shareholders. Members of the Board are available to meet with major shareholders 
if required to discuss issues of importance to them. 
 
The Company communicates with shareholders through the Annual Report and 
Accounts, full-year and half-year announcements, RNS and RNS Reach for 
significant developments, the Annual General Meeting (AGM) and one-to-one 
meetings with large existing or potential new shareholders. A range of corporate 
information, including all Company announcements, is also available to 
shareholders, investors and the public on the Company’s investor website, 
www.gusbourneplc.com. 
 
The Board receives regular updates on the views of shareholders through briefings 
and reports from other members of the Board and the Company’s brokers. 


